THE CINCINNATI ART MUSEUM
CINCINNATI 6, OHIO

JOHN J. EMERY, PRESIDENT u. S. A
PHILIP R. ADAMS, DIRECTOR May 7, 1958
AIR MAIL

Mr. Nemesio Antunez
Guardia Vie™a 85
Santiago de Chile, Chile

Dear Mr. Antunez,

In reply to your letter of May 1, 1958, please note that we received
three color lithographs from you, which were included in our catalogue.
We sent a copy of the catalogue to you as printed matter. In case it
has been lost we will send a second one, "Air Mail, Printed Matter”.

We nave sold these three lithographs, HANGING BICYCLES having been
purchased for the Museum's collection. A check for these iteras will
be sent to you soon.

With very best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

V& o\

Gustavo von Groschwitz
Sénior Curator
Curator of Prints
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